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7% of March 2018

Ms. Jean Fenwick Hobbs
Project Manager
Ervia Major Projects

Re: Ringsend Wastewater Treatment Plant Upgrade Project Letter of Consent: Construction
Compound C2

Dear Ms. Hobbs,

I refer to Dublin City Council lands to the north of the Treatment Plant (as shaded green on the attached
Drawing Number Y15710/PL/010).

On behalf of Dublin City Council I hereby consent under Article 22 of the Planning and Development
Regulations 2001, as amended, to Irish Water making a Planning Application in respect of the above
project, part of which relates to the lands in our ownership.

I trust that this is sufficient for your current purposes.

Yours etc

Adrian Conway
Executive Manager (Engineering)

cc: Mr. R. O’Rourke, Acting Executive Manager (Engineering)
Ms. H. McNamara, Senior Executive Officer

Ceannoifig, Qifigi na Cathrach, An Ché Adhmaid, Bhaile Atha Cliath 8, Eire
Head Office, Civic Offices, Wood Quay, Dublin 8, Iretand




